From: Gurkewitz, Sandra [Sandra.Gurkewitz@seattle.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2009 11:33 AM
To: Gale, Adam (Consultant)
Subject: RE: Draft - Pre-decisional - Bored Tunnel Project - Meeting with SDOT

Thanks for the reminder. We're working on it.

----- Original Message-----

From: Adam (Consultant) Gale [mailto:galeada@consultant.wsdot.wa.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2009 10:57 AM

To: Gurkewitz, Sandra; Coordination, AWVUtilities

Cc: Heather (Consultant) Page; Allison Hanson

Subject: Draft - Pre-decisional - Bored Tunnel Project - Meeting with SDOT

Hi Sandy and John,

Thanks again for taking the time to meet last week to discuss Street Use
Permitting needs associated with the SR 99 Bored Tunnel Design-Build project. As
we discussed in the meeting, we would greatly appreciate a list of anticipated
SUP commitments that we can incorporate into the Request for Proposal. Please
provide this list to me by next Wednesday, October 21.

Thanks, again. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Adam Gale

Alaskan Way Viaduct
Permitting Team
Main: (206)267-6884
Alt: (206)903-3376



